
Yesterday we welcomed many
grandparents and friends to our Mass,
Classroom visits and Morning tea, to
celebrate family and the special role our
Grandparents play in our lives. Our band
also played beautifully under the shade
cloth, which everyone enjoyed. 

Community events like this take a lot of
effort and we appreciate the support of the
Year 5 and 2 parents who brought food, and
the Year 5 and 6 students who helped pack
up. 

A very big thank you to the Year 5 class
parents Lara, Corrinne and Shea for
organising so much - it really was a magical
morning. 

ST JOSEPH'S NEWS

This Week at Joeys

P&F Events

WEEK 2, TERM 3 - 2023

Virginia Outred,  Principal

Our next celebration is 
Father's Day, which will be held on
Sept 1.  Please save the date for now.
We also have a very special Movie
Night coming up on Sept 8. More info
coming soon for both events!
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Life at Joeys

Winning Houses- Athletics
It was with a great deal of
excitement that we awarded Aloysius
(Green) the Point Score Cup for being
the top House at the Carnival. This
was made up of both entry points
and place-getting. House Captain
Max B was delighted to accept the
honour. The Spirit Cup - for the House
that showed the best sportsmanship
overall - went to Blue House, ably
represented on the day by Yr 6
Leaders Mitch and Will. 

What a wonderful day for our athletics
carnival last Friday. It is always a
beautiful day, with lots of
participation and fun. Many thanks to
our PE teacher, Niki Frost and Sport
co-ordinator, Tiffany Smith for
organising the day. Huge thanks to
our parent helpers too. Thank you for
volunteering your time so that our
day could run smoothly. 

Athletics Carnival

New School Records
In huge news, we had TWO school records
broken by two of our athletes. 

Year 6's Jessica G continued to dominate
the shotput, setting a new record for
Senior Girls. 

Year 1's Archie B set a blistering pace in the
7 Years Boy's 100m event.

A big achievement - well done Archie and
Jess!
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Life at Joeys

At St Joseph’s, the students elect who represents them each
term. This allows many students to experience a leadership role,
right from Kindergarten. Being elected is a big honour and very
meaningful for our Joeys.

Class Captains - Term 3

Congratulations to our new
Class Captains for Term 3, 2023!

Kindy - Noah M
Year 1 - Mia W
Year 2 - Koa E
Year 3 - Connor W
Year 4 - Jeremiah
Year 5 - Belle H
Year 6 - Nate F



Canteen Roster
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Key Dates

Milestone Anniversary
St Joseph's Parish's Father Robert will be
celebrating 40 years of Priesthood at the 9.30am
Mass on Sunday August 20 in the
Church of St Joseph, Narrabeen. This will be
followed by refreshments in the
parish hall. Everyone is welcome to share in this
happy occasion!

If you can help out this term, we'd love to hear from you! A reminder that there is the
option for a 'short shift' for a few hours, as well as a longer one. Contact Nicole to
assist: nicolegleadow@gmail.com

Overview - Term 3
AUG 17: Northern Beaches Athletics Carnival (for those who qualify)
AUG 28: School Public Speaking finalists presentation 2.15pm (in the hall)
AUG 21-25: Book Week! 
SEPT 1: Father's Day breakfast 
SEPT 8: P&F Special Event: Movie night
SEPT 12: Years 3 & 4 Netball/ AFL Gala Day
SEPT 14: Years 5 & 6 Netball/ AFL Gala Day
SEPT 22: Last day of Term 3


